
SATs 

Next week Year 6 will be sitting their end of Key Stage 

assessments.  Please ensure children arrive at school 

with plenty of time and have had a 

hearty breakfast.  They may bring a 

bottle of water and a small good luck 

mascot (no   bigger than a can).  All 

of the children have worked  

incredibly hard in the run up to 

these tests and they deserve to do 

well.  Good luck Year 6! 

PTA 

At our most recent PTA meeting we discussed three 

upcoming events: 

Father’s Day Present Room—June 14th  

Our Mother’s Day Present Room was 

a huge hit with the children (and the 

mums!) so we’d like to do the same 

for Father’s Day.  If you have any 

suitable gifts we would be most grateful for donations.  

Children will then be able to purchase and wrap their 

gift for just £2.   

  Prom and Disco 

Our Year 6 prom will be on Friday 5th 

July, following which there will be a   

disco for the whole school. Further  

details to follow! 

  Garden Party 

Our annual Garden Party will take place on Saturday 6th 

July and we are in the process of selecting our new Rose 

Queen and retinue.  It is a fabulous event but there is 

lots to do: collecting resources, setting up, running stalls 

and tidying away.  We are asking all parents to help in 

some way.  A list of jobs is currently being composed and 

PTA class representatives will be asking for volunteers.  

An hour of your time would be gratefully appreciated 

and will ensure events such as these will continue to run. 

Knickers for Uganda 

Penny Sims (Grandma of Will in Year 4 ) will be travelling 

to Uganda this summer to help supply local women and 

girls with underwear and washable and reusable        

products.  She needs an abundance of knickers to give 

out and some help sewing drawstring bags to keep them 

in.  If you are able to help please catch her on the  

playground. 

She is also organising a family quiz night on Friday 7 

June at Sandbach Cricket Club if you would like to  

support.   

Donations 

Remember if you have a clear out at home, school will 

always welcome the following donations: 

 Dressing up clothes 

 Jigsaws 

 Board games 

 Lego/stickle bricks 

 Toy cars and figures 

 Books 

We are also looking to replenish our sports equipment.  

If you know of any clubs who are getting rid of items 

such tennis balls, footballs etc then please speak to Mr 

McAulay. 

Dates 

KS2 SATs - Monday 13th-Thursday 16th May 

Y4 Class Assembly - Friday 17th May 

KS1 SATs - 20th-24th May 

New Starters  Meeting - Wednesday 22nd May 6pm 

Y1/2 Pirate Day - Friday 24th May 

Half Term - 27th-31st May 

Inset Day - Monday 3rd June 

Y1 Phonics Screening - 10th-14th June 

Sports Day  - Friday 28th June 1:15pm 

Prom and Summer Disco - Friday 5th July 

Garden Party - Saturday 6th July 

Summer Show - Tuesday 16th July 2pm 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 
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